
“Life Monza”: pupils of the Rodari School go to school with the PEDIBUS 

The volunteers of the district accompany the children  

  

  

Pedibus service has started for the children of primary school G.Rodari in Monza. The project has been 

achieved in collaboration with ABCittà and it is insert in the actions foreseen by the European project LIFE 

Monza. 

 

The Pedibus  

On Thursday 11th April the first of the Pedibus lines foreseen by the project has started and eleven children 

are already registered: the red line includes four stops. The next school year will be active two other lines: the 

Green from Via Archimede and the Blue from Viale Libertà. 

 

How it works 

Pedibus is the “school bus on feet”: children registered at this service, organized in small groups, are 

accompany of voluntaries (one each 5-10 children) to get to school following the lines and pathways 

certificated by Local Police. 

With the aim that the pupils and students doing your first steps towards the autonomy this funny health and 

safety means is also a way to know own district, socialize with the other students and increase the sustainable 

mobility in the home-school itinerary. 


